
 

  

 

The Year in Review - 2023 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to provide a short recap of the key topics we have 

covered during the last 12 months. In 2023 we distributed a number of important ASN Safety 

Bulletins for the benefit of ASNs, competitors and promoters, providing information on crucial 

safety developments. We have put together a compilation of these bulletins below for your 

reference, with each one available to view by clicking on the corresponding image. 

 

Please feel free to forward this to anyone you think would be interested in this information, 

as they can subscribe to future bulletins by clicking the button at the bottom of this email. 

 

  

 



  

 

  

 

https://mailchi.mp/0d429f5d6481/asn-safety-bulletin28?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://mailchi.mp/3b1bc5af4a7d/asn-safety-bulletin-29?e=%5bUNIQID%5d


  

 

  

 

https://us16.campaign-archive.com/?u=d2e7b24d2c1e6cecc65ebe300&id=9afa5d763c
https://mailchi.mp/73648d078107/asn-safety-bulletin27-6495009?e=2ce0771b40


  

 

  

 

https://mailchi.mp/04195df39c29/asn-safety-bulletin-32?e=%5BUNIQID%5D
https://mailchi.mp/78e773515ebc/asn-safety-bulletin-6497354?e=%5BUNIQID%5D


  

 

  

 

https://us16.campaign-archive.com/?u=d2e7b24d2c1e6cecc65ebe300&id=997e22bebc
https://us16.campaign-archive.com/?u=d2e7b24d2c1e6cecc65ebe300&id=2c1e9619d7


  

 

 

FIA Safety Department 
 

 

https://mailchi.mp/870567916ea5/asn-safety-bulletin-6498410

